
Dear Enfield Council,

I am a young person living in the borough and do not know much about politics. But 
I am saddened to read your plan to get rid of our green areas. I know we need to 
build houses, but choosing Green belt land rather than brown field sites which still 
remain available is not right. I object to the following Policies: SP PL10, pages 80-87, 
and Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy 
SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364; 
Policy SA54, page 374; and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 – all of 
which will ruin our Green Belt for housing and other stated proposals. 

 I studied geography and infra structure and believe that it would make more sense 
to build affordable homes where they can bring regeneration to deprived areas and 
preserve Enfields Green Belt.
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